PABI October General Membership Luncheon Belle Chasse Auditorium

PABI held its October General Membership Luncheon on Wednesday, October 25, 2017 at the Belle Chasse Auditorium. LA DOTD Secretary Shawn Wilson was the keynote speaker. Secy. Wilson spoke to PABI Members and Guests about the gasoline tax, as well as infrastructure updates needed in Plaquemines Parish and around the state. He explained that the state must address the Belle Chasse Bridge and Tunnel before even considering the new Peters Road Bridge. Secy. Wilson detailed the options and possibilities regarding replacing the Belle Chasse Bridge and Tunnel. He explained the process of applying for a P3 (public private partnership) grant and what that may entail, including the possibility of a toll bridge in the future.

